ONERAHI PRIMARY SCHOOL

Ka Ako, Ka Ora // Healthy School Lunches

We are part of the Ka Ora, Ka Ako / Healthy School Lunches programme. This means each day’
every student will receive a free meal in the middle block (between 11:30am and 1:30pm.) This,
along with school -suppiied stationery and no school donations, is another step towards being a
truly equitable and inclusive kura. We collect distary requiremsnts to ensure the kai is
appropriate to your child’s needs. Your child wilf still need a small snack for morning tea,
something healthy to get them through to the middie block. As this programme rolls out we
would love to receive your feedback on how it is going.

Students were heavily involved in the process of finding a supplier and making sure they would
provide kai that is approptiate for all students. Our current supplier Is Lunch By Libelle. They

promise:

« Nutritionally balanced, healthy school kail

- 100% local staff, empowering people in the community!
 Regularly updatsed menu selsction!

» Fresh lunches made every day! -

» Honest & open communication wi'th opportunities to give feedback!

For more information, to see their menus or to sign up to the Lunch By Libelle newsletter, head
to www.lunchbylibelle.co.nz. Alternatively, check out the Lunch By Libelle Facebook page at

hitps:/iwww.facebook.com/lunchbylibelle
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